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Notice of cancellation for public hearings 

 
South Padre Island, TX, April 12, 2017: The public hearing rescheduled for Tuesday, 
April 18 during the Special Planning & Zoning Commission Meeting has been cancelled, 
due to the Appellant withdrawing the petition. 
 
The Special Planning & Zoning Commission Meeting will remain as scheduled for 
Tuesday, April 18, at 3 p.m. in City Hall, located at 4601 Padre Boulevard.   
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